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Toombul Road at St Vincents Road, Virginia 
Project introduction

Project overview 

We’re pleased to announce plans to improve 
Toombul Road at St Vincents Road in Virginia 
as part of our Congestion Busting Projects.  

Council is committed to reducing congestion 
across the city through a network-wide focus 
on traffic improvements to meet current and 
future traffic volumes along Brisbane’s road 
network corridors. 

What does this project involve? 

Improvements for Toombul Road at St 
Vincents Road will involve: 

• extending the right turn lane from
Toombul Road into St Vincents Road

• constructing new road pavement within
the extended lane

• installing associated line marking,
including right turning arrows

• removal and replanting of 2 trees
• minor turfing.

Please see the project plan on the back 
page for more details. 

Why are we doing this? 

This project will: 

• reduce congestion by increasing
capacity of the right turn lane from
Toombul Road into St Vincents Road

• reduce queueing and delays
• improve travel times and trip reliability.

Council’s Congestion Busting Projects are 
about getting people home safer and more 
efficiently on roads that have higher volumes of 
traffic.  

These projects focus on key changes to the 
road to improve the network efficiency.  

Locations are chosen based on a number of 
factors including safety, visibility and overall 
network efficiency.  

Next steps 

We are committed to keeping the community 
informed and will provide more information 
before construction starts next year. 

Contact us 

To find out more about these works or the 
project, you can contact us by: 

3178 5413 (business hours) 
3403 8888 (24 hours) 

cityprojects@brisbane.qld.gov.au 






